
 

 

 

 

Ref: CIR/IISM/PAR/67/2021-22                                  21th January 2022  

Circular: Re-opening of School for Classes LKG – Grade X  

w.e.f 24th January 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 Greetings from IIS Majmaah! 

Thank you for all the support and co-operation during this COVID phase.  

Kindly be informed that the Honorable Government of Saudi Arabia has announced 

the re-opening of schools for all students w.e.f 24th January 2022.  It is mandatory 

for students aged above 12 years to submit a hardcopy of the vaccination certificate 

of both the doses. 

The school will observe a holiday on 23rd Sunday for sanitation and other 

preparations. The school will open on 24th January 2022, Monday for all the sections. 

Note: Only those students will be eligible to come to school whose parents have 

taken 2 doses of Vaccine. The copies certifying the same must be submitted to the 

school through your wards. 

The timings are as follows: 

Classes V - X 8:00 am  to 1:00 pm 

LKG – Class IV 
8:30 am to 12:00 noon 

 

➢ LKG – Class IV will be divided into two groups (Group A  and Group B ) 
respectively. The information about the groups will be sent via WhatsApp by 
the class teachers. 

➢ For one week, Group A will attend for 3 days and Group B will attend for 2 
days. In the second week, Group A will attend for 2 days and Group B will 
attend for 3 days. 
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➢ The school will simultaneously provide online classes for those who are not 
willing to come to school. 

➢ A short break will be given in the presence of teachers and the canteen will 
not be open. The students can bring their own food and water. 

➢ Transportation will be the complete responsibility of the parents only. It is 
very important to drop and pick up the child on time and the groups schedule 

must be followed strictly. 
➢ Also, since the time is very less for arranging uniform, the school will give a 

week’s time for that purpose and till then the child can come in a color dress. 

The students are instructed to follow the below mentioned precautionary measures: 

1. Wear face mask. 
2. Carry hand sanitizer (50 ml) bottle. 
3. Maintain social distancing norms. 

4. Avoid shaking hands. 
5. Avoid sharing stationery materials. 
6. Avoid touching doors, windows, handles, etc. 
7. Cover nose and mouth while coughing and sneezing with tissue. 
8. Safely dispose used tissues and face masks. 
9. Carry own drinking water bottle. 
10. Carry own home-made food. 
11. Students should wear neat and tidy school uniform. (Within a week’s time) 

 

Please follow all the rules and co-operate for the smooth functioning of the school. 

 

Principal and HOI 

 

 


